
SNAME perspective on maritime sector 

The workshop focusses on primary developments in innovation in the 
maritime sector. Tailored panels on decarbonization in the maritime and 
shipping sector and challenges and opportunities of marine sustainable 
energies are foreseen with involvement of key players from research 
and industry side.

The event will launch the Trieste headquarter for SNAME in Italy and 
will integrate the forward-looking approach of FLORES project.

AN  INSIGHT  ON  INNOVATION  DEVELOPMENTS

APRIL 17th 2024
15:30 - 19:00
TRIESTE
Auditorium - Salone degli Incanti

SAVE  THE  DATE


